
 
 
 

 
 

Deputy Headteacher’s Friday Bulletin 
 

Week commencing Monday, 5th December 2016  

 

Further Ahead     
  

• Monday, 2nd January:  Bank Holiday - School Closed 

  

• Tuesday, 3rd January:  Staff INSET Day - School Closed to Pupils 

 

• Wednesday, 4th January:  Start of Term for Pupils 
      

 

Notices 

 
• Windlesham Christmas Post Box: Don’t forget to bring your cards to post in the Christmas Post Box which will be 

at the school gate at the beginning of the day until Wednesday, 7th December. If children would like to send cards 

within School, they will need to mark clearly the recipient’s name and class on the front of the envelope and then have 

them ready to post on their way into school. 

• Please ensure that your child has their warm coat, gloves and hat in School as we encourage the children to wear these 

at playtimes. 

 

Windlefun Extra only running Monday – Thursday  
 

Monday, 5th  FOW Lower School Christmas Party (see separate letter) : 

 

 

Owlets/Reception Children:      

                       1.30 p.m. – 3.15 p.m. 

Years 1 and 2 Children:            

                       3.15 p.m. – 4.45 p.m. 

 

Tuesday, 6th  

  

Reception – Year 2 Crib Service at St Luke’s Church  

(see separate letter) 

 

 

2.00 p.m.  

Wednesday, 7th    

                 

Last chance for the children to post their Christmas cards (see 

Notices below) 

 

 

 

Thursday, 8th  

       

Upper School Christmas Service at St Luke’s Church  

(see separate letter)  

 

2.00 p.m. 

Friday, 9th  Last Day of Autumn Term Finishing times: 

Nursery/Reception   12 noon 

Year 1          12.10 p.m. 

Year 2          12.20 p.m. 

Years 3-6         12.30 p.m. 

 

 


